From: LGOIMA
To:
Subject: RE: LGOIMA request - Nelson Tasman eBus Service - Reference: 1721 Tuesday, 27
Date: February 2024 11:59:38 am
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| refer to your official information request dated 5 February 2024. The information you have
requested is below:

1) What were the operational costs of the Nelson Tasman eBus Service in the last calendar
year, or if it is easier for you in the last financial year?

The value of contracted EBus services in the 2023/24 financial year is $6,846,176 across the
Nelson and Tasman Districts. Tasman’s share of this is 24%.

2) What was the income from fares of the Nelson Tasman eBus Service in the last calendar
year, or if it is easier for you in the last financial year?

This information is publicly available on Councils website within the 20 February 2024 Joint
Nelson Tasman Regional Transport Committee report - Agenda of Joint Nelson Tasman Regional
Transport Committee - Tuesday, 20 February 2024 (infocouncil.biz

If you are not satisfied with Council’s response, you have the right to seek an investigation and
review by the Ombudsman. Information about how to make a complaint is available at
www.ombudsman.parliament.nz or freephone 0800 802 602.

If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact the Legal and Democracy

Services team on |goima@tasman.govt.nz.

Yours sincerely
Legal Services Officer
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